
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          19 October 2023 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

The PTFA will be holding a pre-loved uniform sale on Thursday 2nd November in 

the Servery from 4-6.30pm. All are welcome (card payments preferred). We would 
be delighted to receive donations of good quality uniform to pass on.  
 

Many thanks 

 
 

 
 
  

St Bernards PTFA 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 


